
7th February 2025 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we welcomed parents into reception to share some science experiments with us. 
We had the science ambassadors visit from year 6 who helped us explore and investigate. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Being Healthy 

Phonics 
 

We have been learning the sound ‘th’.  

Click on the picture to listen to the sound.  
 
 
       Click on Fred to find out how he is feeling.                              

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/lxM9wJW1/3lW9uSV4
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/TZiGLruy/Iye8fofz


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read the story 
‘The Colour Monster’ and 
learn about our emotions 
and how each one is 
different. We will write 
about what makes us feel 
that way. 
 
 

Maths 
We will be learning about the properties of 2D 
and 3D shapes. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
We will learn the meaning of these words: 

 
side           confused  

 
gentle 

 
 furious               growl  

 Understanding of the World 
We will talk about what makes us happy and 
move our body to different music. 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
We will be learning the nursery rhyme ‘Old  
Mother Hubbard.’ Click on the picture to  
listen to the nursery rhyme.  

    
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will be learning about dabbing, splashing 
and brushing. We will listen to music and 
move our paintbrush to the music.  
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

Click on the picture to watch the video about 
tips on how to talk to your child when you 
are out and about. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VZraEjNLyI4
https://youtu.be/C7Izwa_Sl3M

